
 
 

Annual General Meeting (2023-24) 

All supporters of the Ruth First Educational Trust are invited to an 

informal meeting to review activities in the year ending 31 July 2024 and 

discuss priorities for the future. 

This is an opportunity to get to know this year’s Ruth First Scholar, Nafisa 

Roza, and to hear her views on the current situation in southern Africa. 
Roza is taking an MSc in Developmental Psychopathology. There’s more 

about her on the RFET website: 
ruthfirsttrust.webspace.durham.ac.uk/this-years-ruth-first-scholar 

It’s also an opportunity to view a small exhibit at St Chad’s about the life 
and work of Ruth First, prepared by the Celebrating Ruth First project. 

 

Wednesday 4 December 2024 at 6.00 pm 

Williams Library, St Chad's College 

18 North Bailey, Durham DH1 3RH 

There will be a Zoom link but please attend in person if you can. 

Email ruthfirst.trust@durham.ac.uk to request the Zoom link. 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Mike Thompson 

Chair of the Board of Trustees 

Agenda 
 

1. Minutes of the last AGM 

2. Presentation of the Annual Report (Chairman) 

3. Presentation of the Annual Accounts (Treasurer) 

4. Election/re-election of Executive Committee and Officers 

5. Other business: activities in 2024-25 

6. Informal discussion (with refreshments) with the RF Scholar about 

her experience and ambitions, southern Africa, and priorities for 
the Trust 

ruthfirsttrust.webspace.durham.ac.uk 
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